
 
 

 
       Monday 15th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 
 

Egg Allergy Awareness 
 
 
I am writing to make you aware that a child is about to start our nursery who has 
an allergy to eggs. The child is allergic to both raw and cooked eggs, including 
when used to make other items, like cakes. This includes egg touching her skin, 
as well as when it’s ingested.  
 
 
We ask that you bear this in mind when thinking about the different foods you 
pack for your child’s lunches. If you have included an item that is primarily egg-
based, such as a boiled egg or egg mayonnaise, please can you let a member of 
the nursery staff know so that we can ensure that the child with the allergy is not 
sat near them during lunchtime.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Amanda Bradley 
Headteacher  

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 
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Head Teacher: 

Amanda Bradley 


